

Child Evangelism Fellowship®

of Maine, Inc.

Fall 2024

Dear Friends,

As I reflect upon the generosity of God's people in their support of CEF of Maine, I am reminded of the words Paul wrote to the Philippians concerning Timothy: "For I have no one like him,



who will be genuinely concerned for your welfare." While I do not personally know every person who gives to CEF, my experience has been that those who partner with us, whether financially, through prayer, or the giving of their time, have a genuine concern for this ministry.

While it is true that CEF of Maine does have bills that must be paid, your gift does more than help us pay bills; your gift encourages us. We know that so many of you give because you genuinely care for this ministry and its mission of reaching the children of Maine with the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. So as I offer my thanksgiving for your gift, please know that I am also offering my thanks for your encouragement as well.

On a final note, please accept my apology for the delay in getting this donor note to you. Due to some health concerns, we were delayed in processing many of your donations. Moving forward, we expect to be able to process your gifts in a more timely manner.

In His Service,

Ryan (State Director)



Child Evangelism Fellowship®

of Maine, Inc. Fall 2024

Dear Friends,

As I reflect upon the generosity of God's people in their support of CEF of Maine, I am reminded of the words Paul wrote to the Philippians concerning Timothy: "For I have no one like him,



who will be genuinely concerned for your welfare." While I do not personally know every person who gives to CEF, my experience has been that those who partner with us, whether financially, through prayer, or the giving of their time, have a genuine concern for this ministry.

While it is true that CEF of Maine does have bills that must be paid, your gift does more than help us pay bills; your gift encourages us. We know that so many of you give because you genuinely care for this ministry and its mission of reaching the children of Maine with the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ. So as I offer my thanksgiving for your gift, please know that I am also offering my thanks for your encouragement as well.

On a final note, please accept my apology for the delay in getting this donor note to you. Due to some health concerns, we were delayed in processing many of your donations. Moving forward, we expect to be able to process your gifts in a more timely manner.

In His Service,

Ryan (State Director)

PRAYER AND PRAISE Fall, 2024

"Arise, cry out . . . Lift your hands to him for the lives of your children." Lamentation 2:19

CEF OF MAINE STAFF.

- Pray for local directors for Neighborhood House, Southern, Central, Western and Northern Maine.
- Pray for staff who have major medical issues in their life at this time.

GOOD NEWS CLUBS

- Praise for clubs that have started—some are in new locations.
- Pray for strong teams in each club, good attendance and for God to speak to the hearts of children.
- Pray that we will exceed the 49 clubs that were held last year.

FAIR MINISTRY

◆ Praise for the 2,094 individuals contacted in the fair ministry this summer. Many children heard the Gospel through face painting and received Gospel literature to take home.

FINANCES

- Praise for every gift that is given on behalf of the children of Maine.
- Continued prayer for the current needs to be met.

CAMPS

- Pray for volunteer staff needed for winter retreats.
- Pray that each retreat will be filled with campers.

CHRISTMAS PARTY CLUBS

- ◆ Pray for this one time outreach during the Christmas season.
 A Christmas party club can be held in a home, school or church.
- Pray that new people will be trained and that some new Good News Clubs would be started in Christmas Party Club locations.

PRAYER AND PRAISE Fall, 2024

"Arise, cry out . . . Lift your hands to him for the lives of your children." Lamentation 2:19

CEF OF MAINE STAFF.

- Pray for local directors for Neighborhood House, Southern, Central, Western and Northern Maine.
- Pray for staff who have major medical issues in their life at this time.

GOOD NEWS CLUBS

- Praise for clubs that have started—some are in new locations.
- Pray for strong teams in each club, good attendance and for God to speak to the hearts of children.
- Pray that we will exceed the 49 clubs that were held last year.

FAIR MINISTRY

◆ Praise for the 2,094 individuals contacted in the fair ministry this summer. Many children heard the Gospel through face painting and received Gospel literature to take home.

FINANCES

- Praise for every gift that is given on behalf of the children of Maine.
- Continued prayer for the current needs to be met.

CAMPS

- Pray for volunteer staff needed for winter retreats.
- Pray that each retreat will be filled with campers.

CHRISTMAS PARTY CLUBS

- ◆ Pray for this one time outreach during the Christmas season.
 A Christmas party club can be held in a home, school or church.
- Pray that new people will be trained and that some new Good News Clubs would be started in Christmas Party Club locations.

Pray for the children of Maine to be saved.

Pray for the children of Maine to be saved.